IBSA Positive Case Response Plan

In the event a  participant receives a positive COVID-19 test result and has been playing soccer in the previous 2 weeks, please contact the IBSA board.
Mary Siemens – (587)888-6279, Treasurer
Carli Green – (403)630-8977, Secretary

The IBSA board will then commence contact tracing protocols and contact all participants of your soccer team.
Please note, the identity of the person who has received a positive COVID-19 test result will remain anonymous by the board members. 

The board members have access to all participant information in case contact tracing is requested by AHS. If AHS requests contact information of all team members and coaches for contact tracing purposes, the board members will provide this for this purpose only. 
If AHS does not contact the association, but a voluntary disclosure of a positive case happens, the board members will contact all possible close contacts (all team members and coaches) and direct them to contact AHS for further guidance on quarantine and/or testing.
The board member is required to contact Alberta Soccer by email informing of a positive COVID-19 case, the information required in the email is:
· District
· Club/Community
· Age Level
The participant who has received a positive COVID-19 test result, cannot participate in soccer until they have completed their two (2) week isolation and are completely symptom free.

Grounds for temporarily suspending soccer:
· In case of two (2) positive COVID-19 cases in a team in the same week, this team's practices will be cancelled for the next two (2) weeks.
· In case of four (4) positive COVID-19 cases in all teams combined in the same week, all teams will suspend practices for the next two (2) weeks.

The IBSA board has the right to suspend all soccer activities if there is an outbreak of COVID-19 in the community.
